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Since the last Newsletter which was circulated in February, a few hills have been climbed, some of us spent a weekend at Boat of Garten, a number of us attended the dinner at Dairsie and the team of Les, Peter, and Harry, acquitted themselves well at the Mountain Mind Quiz by finishing in the top half which is good considering how small a Club we are compared with most of the others they were competing against. 
 The Meet in early April to Glen Lyon hit off a good day when all of us started by climbing the Graham, Meall a’ Mhuic from Innerwick with most going on to do the Corbett Beinn Dearg as well.   At the end of April a group climbed to the summit of the Fara from Dalwhinnie but the strength of the wind deterred them from staying high and continuing SW along the ridge, a walk that gives wonderful views of the Ben Alder range 
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.        a Ham Radio enthusiast had carried up and then set up his equipment on Meall a’ Mhuic 
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by Loch Ericht en route to the Fara
More recently a group had a reasonable day in the Cairngorms when Carn a Mhaim was climbed.

The weather behaved for this year’s weekend to Boat of Garten.   On the Saturday one group did a circuit that included some quite rough going to get to the Argyll Stone at the North end of the Feshie ridge while others did a route with a car at each end that included passing through the Chalamain Gap and then dropping down into the Lairig Ghru.  On the Sunday most returned home via Glen Banchor near Newtonmore and climbed the Graham, Creag Liath.
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         in the Chalamain Gap




view towards the Northern Corries
As I write this I think Les and Irene should be just about completing another crossing of Scotland Challenge walking from West to East.   Hopefully they have hit off some of the good weather most of us have experienced recently although I think there will have been a wet spell over the middle weekend.

 Looking ahead seven of us are set to fill the self catering holiday house at Edinbane on Skye that the Club is renting for a week in June.  Although some of the group will aim to visit the Cuillin Ridge, the location was chosen with the thought that there are other interesting parts of Skye which also have hills of at least Graham height.
It would also be good to have another Club Weekend Meet during the Summer.   I have been checking the availability of the Alex MacIntyre Hut at North Ballachulish on the website and some July weekends look possible.  If you are interested can you let me know ASAP also indicating if any specific weekends are either impossible for you or particularly suit you.   If making a booking I need to know exactly how many I am booking for and adding extra names at the last minute may not be possible if another group should also make a latish booking. The Skye week clashes with the 18th June Day Meet to the Southern Cairngorms so if nobody comes up with any strong preference as to which weekend would be best to go away in July my thinking is that we should go for the 7th – 9th July and so avoid any Day Meet clash in July.
Hopefully whether going away for a day, a weekend or a week most of us will experience   some good times on or amongst the hills over the Summer months.

Jean

